
 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

ARCHDIOCESAN LEVY FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2023-2024 

 

‘The Archdiocese operates a school building fund to help meet the costs of all 

capital works i.e. investment in the building fabric over a value of £2000. 

Parishes and schools contribute equally to the fund and the school share provides 

the opportunity for all parents of children who benefit from the facilities to 

contribute. The school share is based upon an annual amount calculated at £10 

per family. Whilst the decision regarding the raising of this levy is a local one, 

the majority of schools request a voluntary contribution from parents on this 

basis.’  

(The Archdiocese of Liverpool). 

 

We would now appreciate contributions for The ‘Archdiocesan School Building 

Fund Levy’ for the academic year September 2023-July 2024; this applies to all 

children at St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary School at the moment.  

 

We ask that contributions are made via Parent Pay. 

 

‘In contributing you will be following generations who have raised money to help 

provide and maintain the schools which now exist and from which your family will 

continue to benefit. Your support is greatly appreciated by our family of schools.’   

(The Archdiocese of Liverpool). 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss V. Gleeson 

Acting Headteacher 

‘Living life to the full’ 


